
The Fell Pony Society 
Midlands West Support Group 

 

Greenrivers Fell Pony Stud Visit 

At 

Upper Landywood Lane, Cheslyn Hay, Great Wyrley, Walsall, West Midlands, WS6 7AU 

By kind invitation of Mr Kev Turner 
 

The group is pleased to announce that a Stud visit will take place on the  

26th August 2018  

between  

1.00pm and 4.00pm.  
 

The afternoon will consist of meeting the Greenrivers Fell Pony herd accompanied by stud 

owner, Kev Turner.  Accompanying Kev will be an established Fell Pony Judge (TBC) to 

explain the traits of the Fell Pony as a breed. You will then be given the opportunity to judge 

selected ponies as a Fell Pony judge yourselves and receive informed feedback.                                                                                                             

This is an exciting opportunity to visit a herd of Fell Ponies that are bred inland rather than 

on the fell and become a Fell Pony judge for the day. 
 

This event is free for all Midlands West Fell Pony members.                                                    

However if you do wish to attend this wonderful event and are not a current member, 

please complete a membership form and return it with this booking form with £5.00 

membership  payable to Fell Pony Society – Midlands West   before July 28th in order to 

secure your place. 
 

Name: 
 

Address: 
 

 
 

Email Address:  
 

Contact number: 

 

2018 member  (Please tick)     Yes  No 
 

Please return completed forms to: 

Mrs Heidi Saxon-Bland 

3 Parsons Close 

The Humbers 

Telford 

Shropshire 

TF2 8NB 

We look forward to seeing you 
For more information about this event or details about the Midlands West Fell Pony 

Society Support Group please visit  www.westmids-fellponies.org.uk 

http://www.westmids-fellponies.org.uk/

